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Please pass SB 498. Our natural resource industries need help to sustain not only 

their farms, ranches etc for their own livelihood but also need help sustaining the 

supply of their resources to the people of Oregon and in many cases the US.  

 

We must do anything possible to help them and ensure our resources are available 

to sustain our people. Keep prices down for low income families etc.  

 

I request all legislators put their vote behind this bill and help keep our industries 

alive, keep generational land in use and offer a lifeline to our supplies that are 

already struggling.   

 

Thank you for your support 


